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Wes Byne, Director
To approve proposal from HDR, Inc to provide additional engineering

services to fulfill the requirements of the EPA Lead and Copper Rule
Revision Water Service Line Inventory (PO 24AUA124)

The lead service line inventory conducted per the Lead and Copper Rule
Revision (LCRR) was completed on time last fall. The EPA’s subsequent
Lead Copper Rule Improvements (LCRI) released a month following the
inventory due date requires AUD to field verify these results. This change
order will allow HDR Engineering, Inc. to complete the follow-up work of
surveying approximately 400 additional water line services.

HDR’s proposal is for an additional $95,000 which the Department finds to
be fair and reasonable.

HDR Engineering, Inc. submitted a proposal fee in the amount of $95,000.
Funds are available from the following account: G/L: 514043410-5212115 |
J/L: 82400010-5212115

None

Approve to increase purchase order 24AUA124 by $95,000 to $378,207.00
to vendor HDR Engineering, Inc.

G/L: 514043410-5212115 | J/L: 82400010-5212115

N/A



